It is with great sadness that
Meta and Viktor Hugo Antolin
mourn the loss of their nephew and cousin,

MATTHEW STEPHEN ANTOLIN

Matthew passed away unexpectedly on
Sunday, December 16, 2012 at the age of 27 from
complications related to his heart condition.

Family and friends will cherish his memory:
his graciousness and optimism, his curious
and industrious mind, his kindness and
consideration. Matthew was wonderfully
unique and touched everyone with his
positive outlook and generous spirit.

His loving parents Paul and Cvetka, his
brothers Robert and Stephen, the Antolin
and Zoldos families and friends will miss him
dearly. Matthew was predeceased by his
youngest brother Christopher.

The Funeral Mass was celebrated on Thursday,
December 20 in Woodbridge, Ontario.

Our thoughts and prayers are with
our family at this time.




